
 

December 24, 1967 

Dear Mr. Weisber 

After debat 	 e witrrpyself fd quite s • 	ime, I now write 
you to tell 	 have 'biome information which you may find 
useful in your investigation of the CIA's involvement in the 
Kennedy assassination, and CTA activities in general. It con-
cerns a group of people in Washington who use the name Public 
Affairs Staff. If you already have information on them, then 
you can just discard this letter in some safe way. But if you 
don't, I suggest that it would be worthwhile for you to get in 
touch with me. 

I realize that you must get many letters of this nature that turn 
out to be false, or from crackpots, and so I suggest that you check 
the TV station in Dallas that broadcast the exclusive interview 
with District Attorney Garrison about two weeks ago in which he 
revealed the theory about the man in the manhole. You will find 
that the next day they got a call from a company named Radio TV 
Reports in Chicago. who wanted to get a copy of that broadcast 
for a client of theirs who was "a private interest group." The 
station took the request and later called Radio TV Reports and 
told them they'd be glad to supply the program, to the. client if 
the client contacted them directly. The matter was then dropped. 
It was I who called the station, and I'm now prepared to name to 
you who the client was, and many interesting facts and figures 
about that client. 

I'm reluctant to send anything through the mail, and since I'm 
involved in some "anti-Establishment" endeavors here in Chicago 
I have reason to.believe that my phones, both at hompand in my 
office are tapped by the F.B.I., and so am also reluctant to 
discuss these matters on the phone. If you're interested, I 
suggest you contact me by phone, at which time we could arrange 
some way to meet, or'some way for me to meet with someone you 
trust in the Chicago area who could then deliver this infommation 
to you. You can reach me at either 527-4290 (office) or 
248-1386 (home). I suggest you do it soon. 

It's a frightening tiale• when people interested In the truth have 
to be so careful about contacting each other, and if the informa-
tion I have is of any use to you, I ask nothing more from you 
than your promise that you won't let up one iota in your effort 
to return us to 1968 from 1984. 

Sincerely, 

Russ Trunzo 
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